4SSOCIATOR

NATIONAL SHERIFFS' ASSOCIATION

February 13, 2024

Dear Member of Congress:

On behalf of the National Sheriffs' Association, representing 3,081 Sheriffs across the nation, we write today in opposition to Congressman Warren Davidson's possible amendment to the FISA bill under consideration by the U.S. House of Representatives. Mr. Davidson's amendment will undermine local law enforcement across the country.

Currently, in the US, there are over 100,000 annual deaths from fentanyl, along with 9 million illegal aliens entering our country in just three years. Additionally, there's a war in Gaza following Hamas's slaughter of 1,200 innocent Israelis, failing schools, and rampant violent crime. Instead, Congress plans to kneecap law enforcement with a poorly thought out, ill-timed and politically motivated fund raising amendment that brings shame to its supporters in the U.S. House of Representatives.

The Sheriffs of this great country don't often keep score on House amendments, but on this one, we will keep score and know who our friends are by their votes against Congressman Davidson's amendment, which empowers the cartels and further erodes the rule of law in our nation.

Sincerely,

Sheriff Greg Champagne, St. Charles Parish, LA President, National Sheriffs' Association

Cc: Jonathan Thompson
Executive Director, CEO
National Sheriffs' Association